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Information Letter no. 41-2016 

 
 
 
Dear Member Federation, 
 
The new fencing season has started already a few weeks ago with the Cadet Circuit 
and this means also that the membership fee for 2017 is due to pay at the beginning of 
the new year. 
If you need an additional invoice besides the one we add to this letter, please let us 
know to react soon. But in general this invoice here should be sufficient for your 
accounting. 
 
May I also remind you, in case you have not already reacted, to answer to our two 
Information letters no. 38-2016 and 40-2016.   
 
Best regards, 
 
Max Geuter 
General Secretary  
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